Dear Sir:

I enclose herewith copy of a letter dated the

7th of May, 1948, which war forvarded by ¥r, In'lan Agent
campeon atl Telegreph Creek to the ULivisional Reglstrar in
respecl Lo transfer of employment of Indians in his Agency
irom one vecoupation to another. These Indlans ar: trappers
wWho are engeged during the resent time in way activities in
conneetion with the construetion of airports and the Alaska
Highway. Ouring the summer monthe, 1t appears to me thet there
s no way ln which your regulstions can be made ar licable to
these people unless you wish to stetion an officer in this
remote oocality. However, I ghould appreciate your sdvice in
the matter in order that 1 may inform Mr, Sampson ae requested
by him.

Yours falthfully,

D.hi. Laci‘say.
Indlan Commissicner for

Natlional Selective Cervice,
Vaneouver, B8,.C,
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